
Seneca Valley Jr. Football and Cheer Association 

Minutes of June 1, 2020 Executive Board Meeting 

7:00 PM via Zoom Conference Call 

 

Attendance:    

A. Feri – Vice President 

D. Bacher - Treasurer 

J. Burglund – Secretary 

 

Board Members -L. Tarkovsky, M. Loebig, J. Alwine, S. Burgh, A. Trzeciak, 

B. Och, K. Deaton 

 

Appointments: L. Johnson, J. Burgh 

  Absent: C. Minton, S. Henrie, B. Sutherland 

 

Minutes: 

Meeting began at 7:00 PM via Zoom Conference Call 

 

Football: 

11U Coaches Interviews will be held Sunday, June 7 at 7PM at Graham Park. 

M. Loebig indicated that 12U test Jerseys are here for sizing.  Mike will hold two days of 

meetings with players on June 5 and June 7 for players to select numbers and sizes.  

Mike will email team. 

A question was raised regarding the 12U waitlist. M. Loebig indicated that players 

should be taken off the waitlist and moved to the roster based on seniority with the 

association first, followed by date registered.  A. Feri indicated he would check the 

bylaws and report back if there was a formal policy on this.  

Logan Renshaw Scholarships: 

The Board agreed unanimously to grant 5 awards of $500 each based on the 

applications that were received.  The remaining $500 that was planned to be awarded 

will be pushed into next year’s award pool. 

Fundraising: 

 

The Board agreed unanimously to order the raffle tickets that are distributed at equipment 

handouts.   



 

Registration: 

 

The Board unanimously agreed to reopen registrations for 7U, 9U, and 11U football, and all 

cheer except Mascots until June 12 to allow families to register who were undecided due to 

COVID19.   

 

League Update: 

 

The Parkway League is operating business as usual for now, working as if the season will go 

on.  There was a proposal at the last league meeting to allow 12 year old 6th graders by March 1 

to play at the 11U level if there is no 12U program at that association.  This was proposed by 

West Allegheny.  SVJFAC suggested that smaller (weight TBD) or less-abled 12-year olds could 

also play down at 11U.  No action taken on either motion by the league.  

 

Cheer: 

The Board discussed whether there would be competitive cheer or if we would only do 

sideline cheering this year.  Given the unknown status of competitions, including our 

own, a decision on this was tabled until more information is known.   

General Discussion: 

B. Och was authorized to purchase an ID Badge machine and software so all coaches 

and authorized representatives can have ID Badges for games and sideline access.  

Around the Table: 

No other items were discussed or addressed by Board Members.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM 

 

Submitted by 

John Burglund 

SVJFAC Recording Secretary 


